GRIMES FAMILY REUNION
MINUTES
June 28, 1998

The 29th annual reunion of the Grimes Family was held on Sunday,
June 28, 1998, at the Ruritan Club Building, Everetts, NC.

Following a time of fellowship and a bountiful and delicious lunch
the business meeting was called to order by Sam Bowers, moderator.

(sadie Grimes Ayers Family)

Bob Grimes, treasurer, gave the following treasurer's report.

Balance on hand: $ 75.64
Contributions S 147.00
Total on hand: $ 222.64
September 1998 interest $ .99
December 1998 interest $ .95
March 1999 interest S .83
Total balance June 1999 $ 225.41
HEIRS AND DESCENDANTS ATTENDING were as follows:
STEPHEN LEWELLYN GRIMES 24
WILLIAM T. GRIMES 30
JAMES TURNER GRIMES 1
SADIE GRIMES AYERS 10
TOTAL ATTENDING 65
Oldest descendant present: Viola Grimes Tetterton 84 yrs young
Youngest descendant present: Caroline Moss 2 months
Traveled greatest distance: Shawn Rogerson - England

THERE WERE 12 DESCENDANTS FROM OUT OF STATE.

The moderator recognized Don Grimes who gave a brief overview and
history of Spring Green PB Church, progress made in obtaining the
property and the possibility of establishing a tax free foundation.
Don will bring an updated report on this situation at the 1999
reunion.

Mrs. Glendora Grimes Rogerson died on and her funeral
was held in the Spring Green PB Church on

On a rotating basis the election of the 1999 Grimes Family Reunion
Chairman will be from the Stephen Lewellyn Grimes Family. Don
Grimes will serve as the 1999 Chairman

The meeting closed with all joining hands and lifting voices in
"BLEST BE THE TIE THAT BINDS".

Respectfully submitted,

Gladys P. Tice



